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CHESTER WHITE SWINE RECORD ASSOCIATION

All Chester White boars entered and shown at the 2023 STC, either bred by exhibitor, purchased through a 
bred gilt, or purchased as a show prospect, are eligible for this 2023 Breeders Cup financial incentive.

Boars will be judged by a selected individual selected by the Chester White Board of Directors.

All class winners will be brought back for the championship drive and will compete for champion honors 
and Breeders Cup money.

A selected AI boar stud owner and Chester White Board of Director (not yet determined) will join the 
selected judge and select a champion and Breeders Cup winner.

The boar standing behind this winner will then compete for reserve honors and 2nd Breeders Cup money 
by the three-person panel.

The boar standing behind the reserve champion selected individual will then enter the ring and compete 
for 3rd Breeders Cup money, selected by this same committee.

The boar standing directly behind this 3rd selection will then enter the ring and compete for 4th Breeders 
Cup money, selected by this same committee.

It is possible that all four Breeders Cup winners could come out of the same class.

Awards offered by the Chester White Swine Record Association:
     2023 Champion Breeders Cup Boar - $4,000
     2023 Reserve Champion Breeders Cup Boar - $3,000
     2023 3rd Breeders Cup Boar - $2,000
     2023 4th Breeders Cup Boar - $1,000

$10,000
Added

Prize Money
JUNE 29 - JULY 1JUNE 29 - JULY 1

Springfield, ILSpringfield, IL

CPS CPS 
Summer Type Summer Type 
ConferenceConference

This Breeders Cup 2023 initiative is in addition to the sale value of each boar.   

It is the Chester White Board’s intent to have the best boars available within the breed 
for appraisal and purchase at the Summer Type Conference.

Feel free to contact a Chester White Board member or the CPS office with any questions.

Note:  This is a three-year plan and was 
reviewed by the Chester White Board after 

the first year’s challenge was complete.

It’s all happening June 29 - July 1 in Springfield, Illinois!


